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Foster Farms Recalls Chicken Strips for  
Undeclared Wheat and Soy Allergens 

 

(JUNEAU, AK) – Foster Farms has issued a recall for ready-to-eat grilled 
chicken breast strips because the label does not state that the product may 
contain wheat and soy, known allergens. People who have an allergy or severe 

sensitivity to wheat or soy run the risk of serious or life-threatening allergic 
reaction if they consume these products. 

 
The recalled chicken products have the establishment number “P-20923” 
inside the USDA mark of inspection and the Use-By Date JUN 22 2013 which 

is printed on each tray. 
 

Product Size Case Code Use-By Date 

Foster Farms Grilled 

Chicken Breast Strips 
Boneless and Skinless with 
Rib Meat 97% Fat Free 

4.5 lb. cases 
with 12, 6-oz 

trays 

000606 JUN 22 2013 

 
Alaska DEC has confirmed the product was available in Alaska. To date, no 

illnesses have been reported in Alaska or elsewhere. 
 
Consumers with questions about the recall should contact Teresa Lenz, the 

company's Consumer Affairs Manager, at 209-394-6914. 

More information can be found at: 
http://www.fsis.usda.gov/News_&_Events/Recall_036_2013_Release/index.asp. 

For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 

http://www.dec.alaska.gov/eh/fss/recallsalerts.html. 
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